
 

 

DIARY DATES  

December 

 4 7.30pm Renew Study week 3 

 5 10.00am Prayer and Share at the Vyne Community Centre 

  7.30pm C4K meeting at Holy Trinity 

 9 2.00pm Carol Singing at Mizen’s Railway 

 15 11.00am Carol Singing in Knaphill Village – Methodist 

Church 

 16 11.00am Nativity Service 

 23 11.00am Messy Christingle 

 23 5.30pm Carols by Candlelight 

 25 10.30am Christmas Day Celebration 

 30 11.00am No Service – the church will be open for Coffee 

Please contact one of the Deacons on any matter of pastoral need or concern 

via the answerphone 01483 474083 or by e-mail: 

Minister@KnaphillBaptist.org.uk. 

Full details of all our activities are on the Web, 

www.KnaphillBaptist.org.uk/notices/  

or available by email. Please ask Eric to add you to the distribution. 

All items for next edition by noon Saturday please to 01483 476016 or 

Treasurer@KnaphillBaptist.org.uk 

Find us online at www.KnaphillBaptist.org.uk 

“Where is the one who has been born king of the Jews? We saw his star when 

 it rose and have come to worship him.” Matthew 2 v2 

A warm welcome to everybody 

Notices – Week Beginning 2nd December 2018 

1st Sunday in Advent 

Sunday  Coffee Served from 10:40am 

 10.45am Prayer in the back room 

 11.00am Morning Worship led by Mark Whiting 

We start a short Advent Series today with material from Spurgeons Children’s 

Charity, entitled Be The Light.  

We welcome Mark Whiting from New Life Guildford to lead our worship. Our theme 

today is  “Finding a light in the Darkness”, based on Matthew 2:1-2, with a reading 

from Job 28.  

Tuesday 9.30pm Parents & Toddlers Group 

 7.30pm Renew Study – Week 3 

Wednesday 10.00am Prayer and Share at The Vyne Community 

Centre 

Thursday 2.15pm Fellowship Hour at the home of Linda Parsons 

Friday 8.45am Prayers in the Church 

Sunday 9th December 2018 – 2nd Sunday in Advent 

 10:40am  Coffee Served 

 10.45am Prayer in the back room 

 11.00am Morning Worship led by Rev Simon Bodington  

 2.00pm Carol Singing at Mizen’s Railway 
 

We invite you to stay for tea/coffee in the Church after the service.  
The members of the Prayer Team are available  

if you would like prayer after the service 



Renew Wellbeing 

This week we continue our series of Reflections / studies / prayer 

evenings prepared by Renew Wellbeing to help churches determine 

whether it is right for them to open a Renew Centre. We invite you dip 

in as you’re able to attend, but it would be brilliant if everybody is able 

to attend at least one as we determine together if this is something KBC 

should follow up. The sessions will be for 4 weeks from Tuesday 20th 

November at 7.30pm. 

The Monday house group hope to follow the same program in January, 

but if you’re unable to attend either, then the material works well as 

personal study and is available at the back of the church.  

Moderator 

We’re really pleased that Rev Mike Stanbrook has agreed to become 

our moderator. A (semi) retired minister, he worships at Emmaus Road 

Community Church in Guildford, and is part of the Chaplaincy team 

at Send Prison. He was previously our moderator during 2015.  

He’s currently bringing a moderatorship at Godalming to a close, and 

will start working with us from January.  

Church Flowers 

There are several opportunities to arrange/provide the flowers coming 

up in the next few weeks.  Please put your name on the Rota at the back 

of the church or talk to Sylvia Elliott if you are able to help in this way. 

Christmas Carols 

There are a number of opportunities to share the good news of 

Christmas in Carol Singing around Knaphill.  

December  9 2.00pm Mizen’s Railway 

December  15 11.00am Knaphill Village  Centre – Methodist 

Church 

More dates expected, so watch this space.  

Chobham House Group 

Please note that the Chobham House Group will not be meeting for the 

next two Mondays.   

Woking Foodbank  

New Life food bank require the following: tinned meat 

or chicken pies e.g Fray Bentos, hot dogs, meat balls, 

chicken or meat in sauce, custard and brown or tomato sauce. 

Woking food bank are well stocked with all varieties of food at present. 

Please continue to pray for the recipients. There is generally an increase 

in usage towards the end of the year. 

SEBA Training Dates 

Excellence in Safeguarding training 

Level 2 

• Sat 19 January 2019 @ Addlestone Baptist Church – 9.30am 

• Sat 16 February 2019 @ Gillingham Baptist Church - 9.30am 

Level 3 

• Sat 19 January 2019 @ Addlestone Baptist Church – 1.30pm 

• Sat 16 February 2019 @ Gillingham Baptist Church – 1.30pm 

All courses £10 per candidate. Contact Eric or Sohan to book.  
 


